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British capital company Mariel Solar will welcome Prince Charles of Wales in its facilities in ZED Mariel,
for the ceremony that will mark the start of the construction of three solar photovoltaic parks.

Authorized as a user of the Zone for the generation of solar photovoltaic energy, Mariel Solar will
begin the construction phase of three parks will a total capacity of 50MWh and according to their
schedule, they will be functioning in December of this year.

The presence of Prince Charles of Wales in the event of the beginning of the construction of Mariel
Solar during his official visit to Cuba ratifies the participation of British companies in the development
of renewable energies in the largest of the Antilles.
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